## THE J. HILLIS MILLER HEALTH CENTER UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA GAINESVILLE

July 9, 1960

DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY

PHONE: FR. 6-3211

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Professor of Genetics Department of Genetics School of Medicine Stanford University Palo Alto, California

Dear Doctor Lederberg:

Thank you for your prompt reply to our invitation to visit the University of Florida in the coming year. I am extremely sorry that your previous commitments will not allow this and hope that you will be able to come in the following year.

I would appreciate your considering this now and if possible for you to accept our invitation this far ahead, we would be glad to make arrangements for a time now or at your convenience.

With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

Joshua Edword

JOSHUA L. EDWARDS, M. D. Professor and Chairman Department of Pathology

JLE:bh